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71 Fenchurch Street,
LONDON. E.C. 3,

23rd September, 1959,

Dear Sirs,

S.S. "TYNECASTLE"

I have your letter of the 2nd September,
the contents of which have been noted, and shall be
glad if you will return to this Office the
deferred reports forwarded to you on the 11lth
March last, together with the report on your
inspection so far as held.

Yours faithfully,

N.A. Bromage.
per. Clerk to the
Classification Committece.

The Surveyors,
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